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Hello, and thank you for your time. I have been commuting by bicycle in Portland for 

almost three decades. Our reputation as a great state for cyclists is well-deserved, 

but we can't rest on our laurels. Getting more people out of their cars for more trips 

benefits everyone, even drivers, by calming traffic and making our fellow Oregonians 

healthier and happier. Incentivizing folks who might not otherwise be willing to make 

the leap, due to physical limitations or distances to travel only makes sense. Thank 

you for considering this quality of life improvement for Oregonians.  
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